
Sacramento Area Miata Owners Association

BOO Meeting


November 11, 2021, 6:00pm


The officers met at Black Bear Diner in Natomas.


Board Members Present:  Frank Gontarski, Clay Cowan and Michele Nanjo


Old Business


Club Records Backup

The board will provide Jack Parker with a thumb drive so that he can take a quarterly 
backup of our website and corporate records. We have received the thumb drive back 
from Clay Cowan containing the backup of his accounting records.


Christmas Party

The Christmas party will be held December 8th at the California Auto Museum. Marty has 
provided the museum with our insurance certificate. We also have permission to serve 
wine at the party.


The board voted to have the club host the Christmas party, so there will be no cost to 
members attending. We have 41 RSVPs so far.


There will be a raffle at the Christmas party. Marty has given Harley $200 to buy prizes. 
The board voted to reimburse Marty for this expense.


New Business


None


The meeting was adjourned. The next BOO meeting is TBA.
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